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Roxanne Maher

From: So Rodriguez <ledyarddtcncnaomi@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 1:09 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Vacancy on Parks, Recreation and Senior Citizens Commission

Hello Roxanne,  
   
The DTC Nominating Committee has voted on 3/12/25 to forward/recommend Ms. Vanessa Sotelo to fill 
the open alternate vacancy on the Parks, Recreation and Senior Citizens Commission.  Thank you.  
   
Respectfully,  
   
Naomi Rodriguez, Chair  
DTC Nominating Committee  


